
 

Newfoundland and Labrador Basketball Association 
1296A Kenmount Road, Paradise, NL A1L 1N3 

(709) 576-0247 Telephone (709) 576-8787 Fax 

Email: nlba@sportnl.ca, lchatman@sportnl.ca, jbyrne@sportnl.ca  

Website: www.nlba.nf.ca   
 

2018 Newfoundland and Labrador Basketball Association 

East Coast Provincial Grade 9 Girls “A” Provincial Championships 

St. Peter’s Junior High, Mount Pearl 

 April 19th – 22nd, 2018 
 

Teams: 

Division “A”    Division “B” 

   Beaconsfield Junior High 9A Baltimore School 

   Corner Brook Intermediate  Brookside Intermediate 

   St. Peter’s Junior High  Holy Trinity High 9’s 

   Holy Trinity High 8’s  MacDonald Drive Junior High 
 

Thursday April 19th  

6:15pm   St. Peter’s  vs. Beaconsfield  

7:45pm   Holy Trinity 9’s vs. MDJH 

Friday, April 20th   

4:00pm   Holy Trinity 8’s vs. Beaconsfield 

5:30pm   Baltimore  vs. Brookside 

7:15pm   St. Peter’s  vs. Corner Brook 

Saturday, April 21st  

9:00am   Brookside  vs. Holy Trinity 9’s 

10:30am   Corner Brook  vs. Beaconsfield 

12:15pm   Holy Trinity 8’s vs. St. Peter’s 

1:45pm   MDJH   vs. Baltimore  

3:30pm   Corner Brook  vs. Holy Trinity 8’s  

5:00pm   Baltimore  vs. Holy Trinity 9’s 

6:45pm   MDJH   vs. Brookside 

Sunday, April 22nd  

9:00am   Semi-final (1st in A vs. 2nd in B) 

10:30am   Semi-final (1st in B vs. 2nd in A) 

2:00pm   Championship (winners of semi-finals) 
 

Provincial Tee Shirts will be for sale on site for a cost of $25.00 each! Please support the NLBA and the 

host committee. 
 

No additions will be permitted to team rosters 48 hours prior to the start of the tournament! 
 

Due to the location and number of teams travelling to provincial championships there are always a 

number of requests taken into consideration when developing a schedule. Changes in a schedule will 

have a snowball effect on all teams involved in the tournament once it is forwarded to the teams. The 

NLBA WILL NOT permit changes to a schedule unless approved by the minor committee, once it leaves 

the provincial office. The NLBA would like to take this opportunity to wish all teams entered the best of 

luck in their respective to tournaments. 
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